From: Phillips_Santos, Rey 
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 2:11 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Invite | Chicago Fire 2018 Kickoff Luncheon 

Hi Steve,

I went to the Chicago Fire 2018 Kickoff Luncheon today from noon until 1:30 at the Hyatt Regency Chicago Hotel.  Chicago Sports Commission (CSC), which is an arm of Choose Chicago and works closely with the City, paid for my attendance.  I attended in my official capacity and worked on the potential 2026 World Cup host city bid with CSC and built ties with Soldier Field and the Chicago Fire, which will be helpful in building necessary relationships for that and other sports related events for which ordinances may be needed.

Regards,

Rey A. Phillips Santos

Senior Assistant Corporation Counsel

City of Chicago Department of Law

